April 27, 2021, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors. The meeting was held by Zoom meetings due to the Coronavirus. The change in meeting location was posted at the Township building and left on the answering machine.

Present: Steve Rathmann, Sal Fedele, Renee Wagner and Jerre Heyer (7:06). Kevin Bartlett was absent.

Sal Fedele made a motion to adopt Resolution 2021-10 lifting the 10-ton weight limit from the roads. Steve Rathmann seconded. No public comment. Motion carried unanimously. Sal Fedele made a motion to adopt Resolution 2021-11, amending Resolution 2021-4 setting the fees for Township services. The Resolution added a statement that no permit fee would be charged and the driveway pipe would be purchased by the Township in cases where there was currently not a ditch, and a new ditch was being created. Steve Rathmann seconded. No public comment was made. Motion carried unanimously.

The restroom facility at the Park was open for the season.

No old business was presented.

No new business was presented.

Jerre Heyer stated that someone was looking for the Park and came up his driveway. It was 9:50 p.m.. He wondered why they were going to the Park so late. The Park is open until midnight.

Jerre Heyer thanked the Board for looking at the ditches.

Steve Rathmann made a motion to adjourn. Sal Fedele seconded. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner Secretary